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The following FAQ’s deal with our Grades 1 to 8 individualized program. 
 

 

 

How do I enroll? 
We require that parents complete a Family Profile Questionnaire for each child they wish to enroll. You can find this enrollment form on our 
website where it can be completed and submitted electronically. When we receive your information, we will contact you by phone to request 
further information (if needed) or to simply schedule a consultation to set up your program 
. 

What happens during the consultation? 
The telephone interview can be from 30 to 60 minutes depending on the number of children and the complexity of questions asked. Essentially 
the interview will use the questionnaire and other information gathered during the time on the phone to recommend a tentative course of study,  
explanation of the materials, and general suggestions for implementation. 
 
What happens after the consultation? 
You will be sent a pending invoice in order to verify the materials you will need to purchase to implement the program. We ask that you get back 
to us within one week to finalize your invoice. Your personalized binder, which includes specific guidelines, a one week sample schedule, reading 
lists, planning pages, and general helps will then be compiled, along with any materials you need and mailed to you as soon as possible. (Please 
allow 4 to 6 weeks) Material costs will vary, but it is best to plan for $300.00 - $600.00 per child each year. 
 
What is the difference between the monitored and unmonitored programs? 
Essentially you get exactly the same service outlined in the previous two sections with the exception that families enrolled in our monitored pro-
gram will complete an evaluation and send in requested samples of work three times per year. These packages will be reviewed by our staff and 
returned along with an anecdotal report of your child's progress as well as suggested answers to questions you may have raised on your evaluation 
form. 
 
Can I have my child monitored for one subject only? 
Yes, some families don't require help in setting up a program of study for their child, but wish to have some feedback on progress in a special 
area, usually written work. The procedure for enrollment is the same as previously outlined. The cost is $150 and this provides for up to ten writ-
ten submissions per school year.  
 
What’s the big idea behind “What’s the Big Idea?” 
This program, implemented in 2010, is designed to be used by 11 to 13 year olds (Grades 7 and 8). Its purpose is to prepare students for our Great 
Books studies, or our regular high school program, as well as to hone skills appropriate to the Logic stage. For more information on this program 
turn to page 6 of this document. 
 
How much does your Grades 1 to 8 service cost? 

           Unmonitored   Monitored 
       One Child          $200      $300 
       Two Children          $350      $550 
       Family Rate          $500      $825 
       10 Assignment Option        $150.00 
                   What’s The Big Idea?       $175.00 
         
 
How do I make payment? 
Payment can be made by cheque, money order, or credit card. (Visa or Mastercard). We require that all materials be paid prior to shipping but 
tuition costs can be spread over three payments. Make sure you ask to have a payment plan set up for your tuition. 

 

In The Works 
Lord willing, we hope to introduce a program for Grades 4-6 sometime in the next year or 
two tentatively called  “Small Steps to Big Ideas.”  It’s right now in the incubator, so to 
speak!  We would love to hear from you if you have any ideas of things you would like to 
see included.  The plan is to structure it similarly to our “What’s the Big Idea?” material.  
(See Page 6) 
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